July 11, 1973

Mr. & Mrs. George Bashian
125 Boulder Road
Manhasset, New York 11030
Dear Mr., & Mrs. Bashian:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $20 made
to the Armenian Diocese in memory of the late Mrs. Martha
Manoukian,

Qur receipt number 16842 is ernclosed.

Sincerely,

Jack Anireassian
Executive Director

JA/rs



